Dear Council,

| reside at the Poirier subdivision and would like to request an additional street light on the road access
% A (Beaver Drive) into my home located at 117 57415 Rng Rd 101. There is a power pole there for the light
Txwe  tobeinstalled on.

The following people within the subdivision have agreed to the light.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

irene Doucet

L4 L1




